
ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
 

NOTICE OF REGIONAL HAZE ADMINISTRATIVE ORDERS 

 

Public notice is hereby given that the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) 

has entered into the Administrative Orders listed below. Documents relating to these 

administrative orders can be made available for inspection or copying by contacting ADEQ's 

Office of Air Quality, 5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, Arkansas  72118-5317.  There 

may be a charge to cover photocopying costs for some documents. Copies of Regional Haze state 

implementation plan documents, including the Administrative Orders referenced in this notice, 

also are available for viewing on the ADEQ website at 

https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/air/planning/sip/regional-haze.aspx. Further, ADEQ is accepting 

written comments from the public regarding these matters. Such comments must be sent to 

ADEQ, Office of Air Quality, at the above address or by electronic mail at 

AirPlanComments@adeq.state.ar.us within 30 days after publication of this Notice.   

 

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDERS 

 

Arkansas Electric Cooperative Corporation, Woodruff County, Ouachita County, Office of Air 

Quality, LIS No. 18-071 

 

Southwestern Electric Power Company, Benton County, Office of Air Quality, LIS No. 18-072 

 

Entergy Arkansas, Inc., Jefferson County, Hot Spring County, Independence County, Office of 

Air Quality, LIS No. 18- 073 

 

Dated this 10th day of August, 2018 

Becky W. Keogh, Director  

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
 

mailto:AirPlanComments@adeq.state.ar.us

